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Newsletter 

 
January 2011  

Website for Chimneyville Weavers and Spinners Guild 

(It’s up and running, check it out; any corrections or additions, please let Marcy know) 

http://www.cvillewsg.com 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Larry Howard January 27 

 

From the “Prez”: 

Dear CWSG members: 

  
Thanks to Larry and Jenny Howard for hosting a wonderful Loom Crawl.  And thanks to all the good cooks who 

contributed.  The gifts were fun and surprising.  It was a great day. 

  
I hope all had a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.  I had an unexpected event on the Wednesday before 

Christmas.  My 99.75 year old mom had a mini-stroke.  Thus, we pretty much have focused on her since that time.  She 
is improving, but I will not be going to Roc Day this time.  I hope those of you who can go have a great and safe time. 

  

Sharon and Patricia have graciously agreed to do our January program.  I hope you can come and enjoy the fruits of their 
efforts.   

  
We will soon be hosting Linda Weghorst for the painted warp workshop, so plan on signing up for that. 

  

And, the knit shop in Oxford is hosting a fiber workshop in Oxford this month.  I do not have the dates at hand, but I will 
make sure we have them at the meeting. 

  
I look forward to seeing you at the January meeting at the Craft Center.  I believe that, along with Haley Barbour, I am 

now an official "lame duck" politically.  So, be thinking about future leadership for our guild.... 
  

See you soon, Lu (your "Prez") 

Minutes:  There were no official minutes for December.  If you plan to participate in the Linda Weghorst Workshop, 

please bring your check ($30) made payable to CWSG to the meeting.  If you will not be at the January meeting, please 

send check to: 

 
Debbie Stringer 
4068 Venus Ave 
Jackson, MS 39212 

 

Refreshments for January 15
th
 will be provided by Debbie Stringer and Jenni and Larry Howard. 

 

From Marcy Petrini: The next Fiber Folks at the Center will be Sunday, February 13, at 2 pm. As a reminder, this is not 
a demonstration, just a chance to get together, chat and get some of our languishing projects done. More details to 
follow. 
 
Beverly Milner has a Schacht warping board for sale for $50.00.  

 

http://www.cvillewsg.com/
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Dates to remember: 

1. Linda Weghorst Workshop 

 

 

2. Red scarf Project in conjunction with Chimneyville Craftsmen. 

Color Me Red 

Feb 1, 2011 

5 pm– 7 pm MS Crafts Center 

 

ALL GUILD MEETINGS: 
Unless otherwise noted, Guild Meetings are held on the third Saturday of every month (September through May) at 10:00 

a.m. at the Mississippi Crafts Center Library,  

 

Bring a snack lunch, drink, and other refreshments you might like during the day, and plan to spend the afternoon as well 

so that you may participate in the program. 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2010-2011 

 

PRESIDENT 

Lu Harding 

luhharding@bellsouth.net  

(601) 824-9141  

 

Vice-President 

Executive Board 

 

SECRETARY/NEWSLETTER EDITOR 

Gio Chinchar 

giodc43@hotmail.com 

(601) 366-8837 

 

 

 

TREASURER 

Debbie Stringer 

news@epaofms.com 

601-373-2495 (h) 

 

LIBRARIAN/HISTORIAN 

Donna Peyton 

sdjpeyton@webtv.net 

601-898-8785 (h) 

 

EX OFFICIO 

Sandra Mayo 

redhillsweaver@mchsi.com 

(662) 803-389 

 

March 31, 2011 Linda drives to Jackson Linda will be hosted by a CWSG member. 

She will be reimbursed for gas and meals. 

April 1 and  2, 2011  2 day workshop  9 am – Noon 1 to 4 pm  

Designer Weaves: Painted Warp &Laid-In Techniques 
 $300 plus $25 each for materials 

April 1 

7:30 pm 

Power Point Presentation on Ghana  $50: To be paid by guild 

mailto:giodc43@hotmail.com
mailto:news@epaofms.com
mailto:sdjpeyton@webtv.net
mailto:redhillsweaver@mchsi.com
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Remaining Programs for 2010-2011 

 

Date Location Topic 

January 15, 2011 MS Crafts Center Felting hats (Sharon Williams and Patricia 

Holmberg) 

Show and Tell 

White Elephant 

February 19, 2011 MS Crafts Center Spinning ( Jane Dollar and Patricia Holmberg) 

Show and Tell 

White Elephant 

March 12, 2011 

(Date changed because 

of wedding at Craft 

Center) 

MS Crafts Center Sheep-to-shawl (Sharon Williams and Patricia 

Holmberg agreed to chair it) 

April 16, 2011 MS Crafts Center Basket weaving (Marva Goodman) 

Show and Tell 

White Elephant 

May 21, 2011 MS Crafts Center Fabric dyeing; over dyeing( Liseanne Miller) 

Show and Tell 

White Elephant 

Activity 

Color Me Red 

Feb 1, 2011 

5 pm– 7 pm 

MS Crafts Center Sharon Williams  

 

 

 

 

 

 


